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PUBLIC NOTICE  

CITY OF NIEDERWALD  

  

Notice is hereby given that, on September 24, 2024, at 7:00 p.m., a public hearing 

will be held to consider adopting the budget for the fiscal year 2024-2025. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this hearing, contact Niederwald City Hall at 

512-398-6338, or visit our website at http://niederwald.texas.gov. 

http://niederwald.texas.gov/

